Decenber 11, 1270

His Excelleoncy

Most Reverend lLeo T. Maher, D.D.
Bishop of 8an Diego

Alcala Park

S$an Diego, Cal. 962110

Dear Bishop Maher:

1 would like to notify you of the presence in
your Diocese of Father T. Anthony Geerts.

Father Geaerts 1s on leave of absence and gives
hope of an ultimate return to his priestly duties.
Meentime, he and his brother are engaged in an
excavating contracting business.

He resides at 3754 Barbic Court, Spring Valley,
Cslifornia. 1 do not think he will cause any problem.
He has been in California for some months now, al-
though tarther north, I think. He, of course, does
not function as 8 priest and would not attempt to do
so0.

With kindest personal regards, 1 am,

Sincerely yours in Christ,

Most Reverend Gerald O'Keefe
Bishop ot Davenport.




